
Hamilton Fire Department Pensioners Association 

President 
Mike Jackson 
(905) 525-0153 

 
mike.bon@cogeco.ca 

Treasurer 
Ken Cole 

(905) 679-6703 

Secretary 
Fred Morse 
(905) 383-1410 

Good & Welfare 
Don Alford 

 
George Pastor 

Co-ordinator 
Mike Jackson 
(905) 525-0153 

 
hamiltonfirepensioners@gmail.ca  

 

Meeting was held June 10, 2014; 10:30 am; Macassa Bay Yacht Club. 

There were 51 pensioners in attendance. 

Treasurer’s Report     $3,083.52 

LAST ALARM  Thomas Kearney 96 years 

Good and Welfare  Visited or in contact with Bob Kerr, Jim Cummings, Earl Grice 

    George Hooker, Len Saltmarsh, and Ron Thomas 

LABOUR DAY PARADE The Union, Local 288 requests your prescence at the Annual Labour Day Parade 

    Date:  Monday, September 1, 2014 

    Place:  Sir John A. McDonald School, between York & Cannon 

    Time:  9:30 am 

Annual Wayne Murray Horseshoe Pitch Tournament 

    Date:  Thursday, September 4, 2014 

    Place:  Steve Morelli Park 

    Time:  10:00 am 

Take Hwy 52 towards Copetown; turn left at Powerline Road West; Go up approximately 4k 

and turn Left at the sign. 

Ammendments to the Constitution and By-Laws were read and dealt with. 

Medical: If you have any form of Cancer or anyillness you feel that is attributed to your employment 

  Call: Colin Grieve, 905-308-0096; or,  Ed Stanisz; 905-639-9280176 (keep numbers) 

Under the Weather:  Call Don Alford or George Pastor 

Any problems with Manulife, Contact:  Ron Summers  Cell: 905-928-0176 (please keep this number) 

Email  Contact: Mike Jackson  Moved: Contact: Fred Morse 

Next Meeting:   Tuesday, September 10, 2014;  10:30 am Macassa Bay Yacht Club 

 

Fred Morse, Secretary 

HFDPA 
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